
 
 
August 18, 2023  
 
 
 
Dear Friends in Christ,  
 
You are cordially invited to join us in celebrating the induction of our minister Rev. Pamela Estey, into the 
Ministry of Head of St. Margaret’s Bay Baptist Church.  
 
The Service of Induction will take place on Sunday, September 3rd at 1030 am.  We are located at 6374 
St. Margaret’s Bay Road. 
 
We also invite you to join us in a time of fellowship and refreshments following the Service of Worship 
and Commitment.  
 
If you would like to bring in person official greetings on behalf of your Church, please let us know by 
whom, no later than August 27th, thank you. 
 
In lieu of in person greetings and well wishes, electronic communication can be forwarded to Deacon 
Kevin Estabrooks at kevine2121@outlook.com in advance of the service. 
 
In His Name, 
 
The Leadership Team at Head of SMB Baptist (The “Bay” Church)  
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